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SCCBOE narrows search for new superintendent  
 
SAN JOSE, CA – The Santa Clara County Board of Education (SCCBOE) has narrowed its search to 
select a new leader to head the Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE). The Board 
interviewed several candidates this past weekend and identified a sole finalist for the position.  
 
“There were several excellent applicants for the position representing a great diversity of 
backgrounds and experience,” said Board President Leon Beauchman. “On behalf of the Board, 
I thank the Search Committee for its commitment and contribution to the process,” Beauchman 
said. 
 
The next step in the process is for the Board to make a site visit with the finalist before making 
a final determination. The name of the finalist will be announced by the Board following the 
site visit and a formal vote to approve its decision. The prospective start date of the new 
Superintendent will be determined as part of the employment contract negotiations. 
 

 
   
   

   

 

 


